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Moss & Barnett is Pleased to be a Bronze
Sponsor of the Opening Celebration and
Benefit for the Collaborative Community
Law Initiative

Hosted by Robins Kaplan LLP (food and drinks will be provided), 800 LaSalle Avenue, Suite 2800,
Minneapolis, MN 55402
11.01.2016
 

The Collaborative Community Law Initiative (CCLI) is creating a legal incubator in Saint Paul,
Minnesota, that will provide essential mentoring, education, and training to entrepreneurial and
innovative new lawyers interested in community service. Modeled after successful programs around
the country, CCLI will train and mentor recent graduates of Mitchell Hamline School of Law to
develop sustainable low bono, community-based, and culturally-sensitive solo and small practices
serving those who face barriers to accessing legal services.

Moss & Barnett attorney, Brittney M. Miller, serves on the Development Board of CCLI. Contact
Brittney to learn more.


